From: Rachael Monk [mailto:Rachael.Monk@suffolk.gov.uk]

Sent: 27 May 2014 15:43

To: D.C. Admin

Subject: DC/14/1541- Lodge Farm, Letheringham: FAO Ben Woolnough

Dear Ben,

Thank you for consulting us on this proposal. In my opinion there would be no significant impact on known archaeological sites or areas with archaeological potential. I have no objection to the development and do not believe any archaeological mitigation is required. However, as the proposals will impact the setting of a listed building and Scheduled Ancient Monument, English Heritage should be consulted.

Best wishes,

Rachael

Rachael Monk

Archaeological Officer

Suffolk County Council Archaeological Service

9-10 The Churchyard

Shire Hall

Bury St Edmunds

Suffolk IP33 1RX

Tel.:01284 741230

Email: rachael.monk@suffolk.gov.uk

www.suffolk.gov.uk/libraries-and-culture/culture-and-heritage/archaeology/

Emails sent to and from this organisation will be monitored in accordance with the law to ensure compliance with policies and to minimise any security risks.

The information contained in this email or any of its attachments may be privileged or confidential and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you receive this email by mistake, please advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your email software.